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Message from Crest Nicholson *%
HUNTS GROVE UPDATE AUGUST 2025 (no.2)
HUNTS GROVE

Dear residents,

We are pleased to confirm that we will be commencing repairs to the resin paths in the main public open space (POS) from Tuesday, 19 August.
These works will be undertaken by two teams and comprise:

- Full resurface of the path from opposite the school/Harrier Way to where it enters the main POS. Access to the path will be restricted by
fencing, but access will be possible across the adjacent grass.

Repairs to the damaged or deteriorated sections of the rest of the path — from where the public footpath is currently closed off by the
Taylor Wimpey site at the very top of Hunts Grove Rise down to the Shorn Brook. The repair sites will be fenced off as required for
safety, but will be easy to walk around.

These works are programmed to be completed by Friday 22 August, assuming there are no adverse weather conditions nor the discovery of
subterranean technical issues which will necessitate additional works.

We will, of course, cover the cost of all necessary works (planned and unplanned).

CREST NICHOLSON




